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21 December 2021 
 
 
To:   NHS Covid and flu vaccination sites (PCNs, pharmacies 
and mass/pop up vaccination sites) 
 
Dear colleague, 
 
FAST PASS for Covid vaccination, booster and flu jabs 
 
The bearer of this letter is eligible for the flu and Covid-19 
vaccines, as they have been identified as a key worker by 
Hammersmith & Fulham Council. Please allow them to have 
their Covid vaccine, booster or flu jab. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Dr Nicola Lang MA (Cantab) MBBS (Lond) MSc FFPH 
Director of Public Health 


